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National Volunteer Week 2025 

 
As we celebrate National Volunteers Week, there is no better time to 
express our heartfelt gratitude for your unwavering dedication to 
Australian Kendo. 
 
Your commitment to Kendo events and your daily embodiment of our 
core vales Commitment, Unity, Accountability, Inclusive & Support is 
the foundation of our success. Your choice to help makes a meaningful 
difference to all Kendo members and clubs across the Country. 
 
Shaping the Future of Kendo 
Because of your ongoing dedication AKR continues to grow as a NSO. 
Together, were: 
 

• Refining our Arts in skills 

• Establishing ourselves as a credible Art/Sport in the Sporting 
world 

• Building a readiness for bigger events to come 
 
 
 
 

  

 



 
 
Wellbeing, Safety, and Innovation 
Your health, safety, and wellbeing are our top priorities, as part of our 
future vision were enhancing support and are always in need of 
members to step up and get involved as part of the Integrity group or 
member protection. You will be giving training in these fields. 
 
 
 
Thank you for your invaluable service and for being an essential part of 
our Kendo journey. Together, we are building stronger kendo. 
 
 
In your service 

 
Andrew van Hamond  
President and Chairperson  

 

 

 

The Australian Kendo Renmei pay its respects to the Traditional Owners of country 

throughout Australia. We pay our respects to Elders past and present and acknowledge the 

valuable contribution Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people make to Australian society 

and sport. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


